
STONEGATE  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

Notice of Rescheduled Board 

of Supervisors Meeting  

Please be advised that the previously 

scheduled March 20, 2018 Regular Meeting 

of the Board of Supervisors of the 

Stonegate Community Development 

District has been rescheduled to be held on 

Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., here at 

the Malibu Bay Clubhouse, 1020 NE 34th 

Avenue, Homestead, Florida 33033. 


